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Appointment of new Auditor 

Wellington Capital Limited as responsible entity of the Premium Income Fund advises that Johnston Rorke 
has consented to be the scheme auditor of the Premium Income Fund. 

Pricewaterhouse Coopers have resigned as auditor from the Premium Income Fund and the Wholesale 
Premium Income Fund. The appointment of Johnston Rorke remains subject to regulatory approval. 

Johnston Rorke was established in 1974 and is a large accounting firm with sixteen partners and over 120 
staff.  Their audit client base includes publicly listed and large private companies, managed investment 
schemes, government organisations, and investment funds covering a number of industries, including 
property investing, mining, logistics, and information technology industries. 

Johnston Rorke’s Audit & Assurance Partner team combined have over 80 years experience in auditing and 
related services.   The have a high level of Partner involvement, allowing clients direct access to their 
Partner’s knowledge and depth of experience.  

Johnston Rorke are members of the Pitcher Partners Association of independent firms in Australia and 
independent members of Baker Tilly International. 
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